From: Bernhardt, David L

To: Goodwin, Nicholas R; Willens, Todd D
Subject: Re: Draft
Date: Wednesday, January 6, 2021 7:17:43 PM
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From: Goodwin, Nicholas R <nicholas_goodwin@ios.doi.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, January 6, 2021 7:16:09 PM

To: Bernhardt, David L <dwbernhardt@ios.doi.gov>; Willens, Todd D <todd_willens@ios.doi.gov>
Subject: RE: Draft

In thinking about this more, you should put out a statement. My suggested edits:

Today’s violence and lawlessness at our nation’s capitol building cannot and will not be tolerated.
Our brave men and women in the United States Park Police responded with dispatch to assist the US
Capitol Police, while also continuing to protect our national parks, memorials and monuments.
Thank you law enforcement for your service and unwavering commitment to securing peace.

House is reconvening at 8pm (for situational awareness).

Nicholas Goodwin

Office of the Secretary
Department of the Interior
(202) 412-2249

From: Bernhardt, David L <dwbernhardt@ios.doi.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, January 6, 2021 7:05 PM

To: Goodwin, Nicholas R <nicholas_goodwin@ios.doi.gov>; Willens, Todd D
<todd_willens@ios.doi.gov>

Subject: Draft

I and the American people appreciate the efforts of the tremendous United States Park Police to
responded to assist the needs of the US Capitol Police, while also continuing to protect our national
parks and monuments. Lawlessness can not be tolerated. It will be dealt with with dispatch and
severity.
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From: Willens, Todd D
To: Goodwin, Nicholas R; Bernhardt, David L
Subject: Re: Draft
Date: Wednesday, January 6, 2021 7:18:30 PM
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I’m good with relevant hashtags added in.

Todd D. Willens

Chief of Staff

U.S. Department of the Interior
202-208-3437 - office
202-706-9041 - mobile

From: Goodwin, Nicholas R <nicholas_goodwin@ios.doi.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, January 6, 2021 7:16:09 PM

To: Bernhardt, David L <dwbernhardt@ios.doi.gov>; Willens, Todd D <todd_willens@ios.doi.gov>
Subject: RE: Draft

In thinking about this more, you should put out a statement. My suggested edits:

Today’s violence and lawlessness at our nation’s capitol building cannot and will not be tolerated.
Our brave men and women in the United States Park Police responded with dispatch to assist the US
Capitol Police, while also continuing to protect our national parks, memorials and monuments.
Thank you law enforcement for your service and unwavering commitment to securing peace.

House is reconvening at 8pm (for situational awareness).

Nicholas Goodwin

Office of the Secretary
Department of the Interior
(202) 412-2249

From: Bernhardt, David L <dwbernhardt@ios.doi.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, January 6, 2021 7:05 PM

To: Goodwin, Nicholas R <nicholas_goodwin@ios.doi.gov>; Willens, Todd D
<todd_willens@ios.doi.gov>

Subject: Draft

I and the American people appreciate the efforts of the tremendous United States Park Police to
responded to assist the needs of the US Capitol Police, while also continuing to protect our national
parks and monuments. Lawlessness can not be tolerated. It will be dealt with with dispatch and



severity.
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